The City of Lathrop is taking applications for a Police Chief. Position needs to be POST Certified in
Missouri, Class A preferred. Requires previous front line management training and experience.
Command experience and training preferred. Extension background examination required. Clean driving
history. Needs to be willing to work some weekends/nights and occasional call outs. Needs to be able to
work with the community doing public presentations, festivals, parades, ball games, high school
activities and funeral traffic as needed. Please contact Bob Burns at City Hall for an application, phone
816-740-4251.



